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From:
Sent: 30 January 2022 10:43
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: Stag Brewery Objection

I would like to strongly object to the Stag Brewery planning applications.  
 
Whilst Hammersmith Bridge is closed to vehicular traffic, traffic is consequently diverted over Chiswick Bridge, via 
Clifford Avenue and the Lower Richmond Road (access roads for the Stag Brewery site). The additional traffic caused 
by a substantial building project at the Stag Brewery site would put intolerable burdens on these already 
overburdened roads. 
 
Until Hammersmith Bridge is open to traffic again any development plans should be put in abeyance as these single 
carriageway roads can barely cope with existing traffic without adding heavy construction traffic into the mix. 
 
C Miscampbell  
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 


